
     NEWS YOU CAN USE         
What is going on in Shipyard RIGHT NOW? 

Shipyard POA 10 Shipyard Drive Hilton Head, SC 29928 (843) 785– 3310 
April 26, 2023 
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MEREDITH ELMORE, GENERAL MANAGER 
Good afternoon owners! As the weather continues to warm up, we hope you are making plans to enjoy the beach and many 

of the new events we have scheduled for you. Below are a few reminders as we approach the Memorial Day and summer 

spike: 

 

As many of you are probably aware, there has been talk of hurricane season officially starting as early as May 1st. Therefore, we 

have been busy in the Welcome Center preparing to communicate with you before, during, and after any weather events. 

Please take a moment to fill out and submit an Emergency Contact and/or a Medical Assistance form. These forms are 

invaluable to us should we need to contact you or your family for emergency reasons or to aid you during an evacuation. Your 

information will be kept confidential and will only be used in the event of an emergency. These forms are available at the 

Welcome Center or on the POA website (www.shipyardhhi.com). They can be returned in person, via mail, or emailed to 

membership@shipyardhhi.com. 
 

I also want to encourage those of you who are not enrolled to consider opting in for our e-blasts. We try to keep the messages 

to a minimum, but it really is the fastest way for us to get valuable information to you. If you wish to opt-in, please email 

communications@shipyardhhi.com.  
 

The Welcome Center will be closed for Memorial Day on Monday, May 29th. Please contact  

Security at 843.785.4776 for any assistance. During the Memorial Day weekend, owner beach  

hang tags and beach stamps will be required at the Beach Club and overflow parking area. 

So if you haven’t already done so, please stop by the Welcome Center to get yours validated. 

 

As always, thanks for doing your part by being a good neighbor and helping us keep  

Shipyard in Ship Shape.  

LAWRENCE ALEXANDER, DIRECTOR OF SAFETY & SECURITY 

For the new and seasoned owners, the 

Shipyard Security Team is going to  

continue implementing the national 

#9PMRoutine and exclusive #ShipyardSafe 

campaigns. The #9PM routine is a reminder 

to remove valuables from your vehicles, 

lock your vehicle doors, lock the doors to 

your homes, turn on exterior lights and  

activate all alarms and security systems. 

Each month, we will send out a reminder 

around 9pm!  

Criminals look for easy targets. Many  

vehicle burglaries, and to a lesser degree, 

stolen vehicles, occur as a result of vehicles 

being left unlocked. The best way to  

prevent vehicle burglaries is to remove all 

of your valuables, lock your vehicle’s doors 

upon exiting, and take the keys to the  

vehicle inside your residence.  

Immediately report any suspicious activity 

to Shipyard Security at 843.785.4776.  

Coffee w/ Meredith 

This will be a new opportunity for all 

owners to chat with the GM and a 

Board member on a quarterly basis. 

There will be a question and answer  

opportunity at the end of the  

meeting. There are still a few spots 

left. Interested? RSVP to                 

membership@shipyardhhi.com 

 

Thursday, May 4 

10:00 AM 

Beach Club  
 

Looking forward  

to seeing you there! 

MEREDITH ELMORE, General Manager: EXT 1008 

LAWRENCE ALEXANDER,  Director of Safety & Security: EXT 1007 

KATELYN COWARD,  Administrative Operations Lead: EXT 1006 

JOE STRIVIERI, ARB Chairman: EXT 1005 

GREGORY BADER,  Operations Officer: EXT 1003 

ANDREA MARTENSON,  Membership Specialist: EXT 1002 

ANNE KROPIEWNICKI, Communications Coordinator: EXT 1001 

STACEY WIGGINS, Front Office Lead: EXT 1000 

THOMAS SHEVLIN, Dispatch Officer: (843) 785 - 3161 

Beach Club Events 
5/1 

5/8 

5/9 

5/12 

5/15 

5/18 

5/22 

5/23 

Owners Only 

Men’s Club 

Women’s Club 

Bingo Night 

Owners Only 

Owner Only Day 

Men’s Club 

Women’s Club 

4pm - 8pm 

6:30pm - 8pm 

10am - 1pm 

 

4pm - 8pm 

12pm - 9pm 

6:30pm - 8pm 

5:30pm - 8pm 

ANDREA MARTENSON,  

MEMBERSHIP SPECIALIST 

Medical Assistance Form - This form is only required if 

there is any special equipment, medical conditions, or 

information the POA needs to know if an evacuation is 

ordered. The information provided will be kept  

confidential and only accessed in the event of a storm. 

Please submit a new form if any information changed.  

Turtle Time - It’s turtle season! Loggerhead turtles start 

nesting on May 1st. Please help us protect this  

endangered species. Learn more and how to volunteer 

at seaturtlepatrolhhi.org.  

Pet Etiquette - Please pick up after your pets. Do not 

leave waste behind. Pets must also be leashed when off 

of the property.  

STACEY WIGGINS, FRONT OFFICE LEAD 
Beach Hangtags - From Memorial weekend until  

Labor Day weekend, your beach hangtag is required 

when parking to use the beach. Your hangtag is also  

required at the overflow parking area on Barcelona 

Road. Please make sure yours is validated for 2023. 

One per household. 

http://www.shipyardhhi.com
mailto:membership@shipyardhhi.com?subject=evacuation%20forms
mailto:communications@shipyardhhi.com?subject=Email%20Opt-In
mailto:membership@shipyardhhi.com?subject=coffee%20w%20meredith
seaturtlepatrolhhi.org

